Dragnea, Irina

| ezassers:

From: JOHN BENETTI fortmy

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 9:58 AM

To: Public Hearing '

Subject: Cambie Corridor Townhouse PreZoning - Public Hearing Slated for Sept. 5th, 2018

Cambie Corridor Plan Team and Council:

! want to register my support for the new townhouse zones - and specifically for the first phase of "prezoning" of
proposed zoning districts to RM8A and RM-8AN.

City of Vancouver has a lack of family-appropriate townhomes - and the proposal for this district, with its proximity to
excellent Transit, is sorely needed!

| also urge Council and Planning Departments to (if the Proposal is approved by Council) to approve Applications for this
" type of housing at an expedited pace!

Sincerely, .

John Benetti




Dragnea, Irina

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Mayor and Council,

. . S.22(1) Personal and Confidential
David Barwin

Tuesday, August 21, 2018 3:46 PM
Public Hearing
I support the new townhouse zones and first phase of prezoning in the Cambie Corridor

I would like to state my support for the new townhouse zones RM-8A and RM-8AN, and for the
prezoning of the Cambie Carridor blocks identified in stage 1 of the planned utility upgrades. These
amendments to the Zoning and Development Bylaw will bring much-needed improvement to family-
oriented housing in Vancouver. ’

Thank you,

David Barwin

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential






